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Dates for your diary 
2021 

 12th February - school 
closes for Half-Term for 
Key Worker pupils 

 22nd February - School   
re-opens for Key Worker 
pupils 

 

 

 

 

    

          

 

 

As we have now reached Half Term I wanted to take this opportunity to say a big 

“Thank You” to all for the work you have put in to support your children with 

their learning.  The staff have been very impressed with the work the children 

have done and we understand it is not easy for those parents who are also trying 

to work at home.  Hopefully it will not be for much longer.  Next week is Half 

Term so please give your children a rest from their school work and spend time 

relaxing and getting outdoors where possible.  For those key worker children 

attending school we will re-open on Monday 22nd February. 

World book day is the on the 4th March this year which, unfortunately, takes 

place during this lockdown.  We will be sending out details of online activities 

children can get involved in and some digital book tokens to spend.  More details 

will be sent after Half Term.  

However, we would like to hold a competition that you may like to start over the 

Half Term holiday.  It is called ‘Book in a Shoebox’.  We would like the children to 

build a scene in a shoe box to represent a favourite book.  They can use any ma-

terials they like to do this.  Once finished take a photo and email it to your child’s 

teacher with the name of the book they have chosen.  Mrs Mallett will judge the 

winner in each class on World Book Day.  Those children who are in school will be 

able to bring theirs into school on World Book Day. 

Elevate have produced a Well-being guide for parents to support you and 

your family.  Please find it attached to this Newsletter.  

Well-Being 
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School Lunches 
This is a reminder that if you decide to order school lunches for the term and you 

find your child does not like a particular meal, you are able to go in and change 

your choices, so that your child does not need to have that meal the next time it 

appears in the menu cycle. 

Teams - Video Calling 
There are more and more opportunities at present where pupils in school and  
pupils at home are able to interact with each other on school video calls, as a way 
of supporting their well-being. 

If, for any reason, you do not want your child in school to be seen by the children 
out of school then please do let us know.  

More information can be found on the school website:-  

www.carltonminiottacademy.org 


